
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 6/10/2021 9:55 PM 
To: "DA Submission Mailbox" <DASubmission@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Online Submission 

06/10/2021 

MS Kate Berry 

- 26B Lakeview PDE 
Warriewood NSW 2102 

RE: DA2021/1612 - 1 Clarke Street NARRABEEN NSW 2101 

Dear assessing officer, 
Why would we turn our world class beaches into a brick path because a couple o f  home owners are worried 
about the erosion that occurs when you live 8 meters away from the literal ocean... This sucks and it's going 
to look like England's grey beaches soon. Why not buy back the land and turn it into healthy dune? Because 
let's be real, no one wants to look at cement beaches. They are depressing, visually, conceptually, 
environmentally, sustainably, socially, culturally, and emotionally. All round BAD. 
Sincerely, Kate 
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